
 

 

 Hello everyone, 

 

I’m Rachel Webster and this is my second year at 

St. Clement’s Academy. I have enjoyed the year so 

far, meeting a new class and a new set of families. I 

hope you’ve all enjoyed wearing spots for Children 

In Need, I’m sure we’ve raised lots of money to help 

children in this country and abroad. 
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 Thanks to everyone for their efforts 

today, you all look amazing.  We will let 

you know next week how much money 

has been raised for Children in Need as 

our Bounce-a-thon is still to come  

As part of Children in Need, children and staff will be taking part in 

a sponsored Bounce-a-thon. This will take place during the school 

day and children will be asked to keep bouncing from 11:15am 

through till the end of school at 3:15pm and then during the 

Reboundz afterschool club. This activity will be supervised by Mr 

Burton, Mrs Hall and the staff from Complete Kidz, who are kindly 

supplying the trampettes for our event.   

 

Sponsorship forms went home this week and we 

can’t wait to see how much we raise. 

Bounce-a-thon  
Monday 21st November 

11:15am - 4:15pm 

 

I currently teach in Year 6. We have been 

exploring the Victorians in our topic lessons. We 

had a really fun trip to The Black Country Living 

Museum last week. We looked at the lives of real 

Victorians and learnt about how they lived. 

 

Mrs Webster 

Year 6 Teacher 

Year 4 Trip to a Roman Fort! 

 

On Wednesday, Year 4 went on a class trip to 

the Roman Lunt Fort to learn all about the 

Romans. 

 

When we arrived we were greeted by real 

Roman soldiers and were given a tour of the 

Fort. We learnt all about how Romans trained 

in the gyrus and why they were such a 

successful army. Redwan dressed up as a 

Roman solider wearing heavy armour, a 

helmet and shield. 

 

In the afternoon, everyone took part in a 

Roman battle drill and attacked the Celts, who 

were the teachers. Everyone had a fantastic 

day and learnt lots of new Roman facts. 

 

Sian Hughes  

Year 4 Teacher, Co Literacy/EAL Lead 

Yr. 1 and Yr. 2 Healthy  

Body Workshop 

 

Tuesday 6th December 

 

Parent’s are invited to attend a  

90 minute session covering how to be 

healthy and make healthy choices.  

Please be aware that children cannot 

attend this without an accompanying 

adult. A letter with more information 

is being sent home next week and I 

ask that you please make sure to 

return the slip from the bottom of the 

letter to confirm whether or not you 

are attending.   

 

Any questions, then please let me 

know. 

 

Mr Burton - Sports Co-ordinator 
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Fri 2nd Reception Trip - Ash End Farm 

Tues 6th Yr. 1 & Yr. 2 - Healthy Body workshop 

Wed 7th Christmas Lunch - more details next week! 

Thurs 8th Nursery Christmas Songs  

Fri 9th  Christmas Fayre 

Tues 13th 
Reception Christmas Play/Nativity  

9:15am 

Wed14th Whole School Christmas Production PM 

Thurs 15th School Church Service PM 

Important Dates 

Twitter and Instagram @StClem_Nechells 

Or you can find out more from our blog 

http://st-clements-church-of-england-

academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

 

Coffee Mornings  

Wednesdays 9am - 10am 

 

- Trauma Counselling - 
 

Next week on Wednesday 23rd we have Dr. 

Kevin Del Ben, a licensed psychologist from 

America who specialises in Anxiety Disorders.  

He will be here to provide  information on 

some of the effects that a hurtful or traumatic 

experience can have on someone. These 

internal “heart wounds” can be just as painful 

as physical wounds and, like physical wounds, 

can be healed with time and proper help.  
 

Please feel free to come along and talk to Dr. 

Del Ben or myself and other parents at the 

coffee morning. 

 

Mrs Dowling - Pastoral Manager 

Christmas Break Mon 19th Dec - Fri 30th Dec 

Monday 2nd January - BANK HOLIDAY (School Closed) 

Tuesday 3rd January - INSET DAY (School Closed) 

Wednesday 4th January First Day Back 

 

Thank you to everyone that  

came into school this week and 

attended an activity or event for 

Anti-Bullying Week. 

 

Overall the week has been a success 

and the children have learnt a lot, as 

have the parents who attended the 

Coffee Morning on Wednesday and 

our Performance today.   

 

Thank you all for your support 

Baby Lifesavers Certificates 

- Ready to Collect - 

 

If you attended our Baby Lifesavers 

coffee morning your certificates are 

ready for collection from the school 

office.  Thanks to all that attended 

and made the session a success. 

Well Done to this week’s Star Pupils and 
Diamond Kindness Award Pupils.  They have 
worked hard and showed kindness throughout 

the school and you should be proud. 


